
Kenyon College Benefits Committee 
 
Membership:  All members of the Staff Council Benefits Subcommittee – about three  
members, Co-Chair of Staff Council, Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee (FAC),  
Chair of the Faculty, Provost, Director of Human Resources, Chief of Staff, VP for 
Finance, Chief Business Officer, and a representative from the Provost’s Office or 
faculty member 
 
Co-chairs:  1 member of staff council and 1 member of FAC serve as co-chairs; they 
facilitate the meeting, with support and information coming from the Office of 
Human Resources. 
 
Charge:  The Benefits Committee reviews policies on benefits for all (non-union) 
employees at Kenyon College and advises Senior Staff on any proposed changes.  
The members from staff council and FAC should also serve as liaisons to their 
respective committees about benefits matters, including bringing concerns that may 
arise in Staff Council and FAC about benefits or policies to the attention of the 
committee. 
 
 


